
10:00 Service 

 

 

January 24, 2021 
 

 
 

We Gather to Worship Our God 
Welcome     Pastor Don Ebert 
Call to Worship UMH 816   Psalm 96:8-13 
Invocation                                       
*Opening Song – Praise Band           “Knowing You”
   
 

Announcements  

Announcements 
   

Prayer 
Hymn UMH 397 vss. 1 & 3  “I Need Thee Every Hour” 
Intercessory & Pastoral Prayer/Lord’s Prayer Pastor Dale Turner 
                                                                             
 

We Hear the Word of God Proclaimed 
Special Music  “People Need the Lord” 
Quartet: Carol Johnson, Erin McPherson, Maryann Toney, Janet Weant 
Pianist: Brenda Adley  
Message             Pastor Don Ebert 

“The God Who is Pure - Righteous” 

 

We Respond to God’s Word & Share in His Mission 

*Closing Song UMH 368 vss. 1, 2, & 3   “My Hope Is Built” 
Blessing 

   

Our worship has ended. Our service begins. 

 
Altar Flowers are dedicated to the glory of God and given by Judy 
Welday in memory of Mickey Batdorff and Joe Peters. 
 
Our Sympathy to Greg and Ashley Wohlwend and family following the 
death of Greg’s father, Albert Wohlwend. 
 
 

Please remember each week to reserve your attendance 
for worship by going to the "Get Tickets" button on the 
church website. Reservations are limited to 50 people.  If 
you do not have the ability to reserve yourself, please 
contact the church office to assist you in making a 

reservation. Masks are required. Online worship is also available on our 
website Sundays at 10:00am and throughout the week.  
 

 
Faith Factory continues to premiere on 
Sundays at 11:00am. Invite your nieces, 
nephews, grandchildren, and friends to join 
Mr. Doug and Mopps as they continue to lead 
our children on their faith journey.  Faith 
Factory involves sharing stories from “THE 
GREAT BIG BIBLE”, doing activities, crafts, 
games and so much more.  And don’t forget, 

the joke of the day! 
 
If your family and friends are not able to watch on Sunday morning, the 
session is available throughout the week on our church website. Hope 
to see you on Sunday! 
 
 

Wadsworth Christian Preschool begins 
registration for the 2021-2022 school year on 
January 25. Do you have a preschooler or know 
someone who does? Make sure to contact our 
preschool director, Connie Lowe, for a tour and 

information about the opportunities offered through our preschool. 
You can reach Connie Monday-Thursday 9:00am-3:00pm by calling the 
church office at 330.336.6689. 
 
 
 

Tuesday Night Prayer 
Meeting   You are invited to 
join Pastor Dale Turner in a 
new fellowship group called 
the Tuesday Night Prayer 

Meeting.  We will meet every Tuesday night from 7:30 to 8:30pm via 
Zoom beginning February 23rd.  The meeting will be very informal and 
include a three-part agenda: 

• Sharing Time: Getting acquainted and welcoming 

• Study Time:    A short lesson/discussion time based on the 
book, “Prayer Does It Make Any Difference” by Philip Yancy 
(available on Amazon used at a very reasonable price) 

• Prayer Time:   Sharing prayer concerns from our church family. 
Preparation for the meeting involves: 

1. Send an email to dale6@roadrunner.com requesting a Zoom 
link for the meeting each week 

2. Set up your own Zoom account (free) on your computer or 
smart phone. You can purchase a desk top computer camera 
at Amazon for $20 to $50 if your equipment does not come 
with a camera. 

3. Purchase the book, “Prayer Does It Make Any Difference,” by 
Philip Yancy. 

Looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday nights. 
 
Student Ministry Zoom gatherings will be held January 24 and January 
31.  The theme is The Kindness Project.  Tim Beck will send out the 
Zoom link prior to each gathering. 

 
Join in Song   All those who like to sing are invited to 
participate in the next song video for the church, 
“Lord, I Lift Your Name on High”. If you would like to 
participate, please contact Brenda Adley 
(brenda@wadsworthumc.com) for more information.  
Submission deadline is Monday, February 1 at 
midnight.   
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